North Middle School
Site Based Council
August 5, 2012

The North Middle School Site Based Council met August 5, 2012, in the conference room.  Members present included:  Laura McGray, Trish Morton, Cheryl Brooks, and Steve Everage.  Connie Abell and David Huddle were absent.
Opening Business:  
Agenda:  Ms. Brooks made a motion to approve the agenda and Ms. Morton seconded.  
Minutes:  Ms Brooks made a motion to approve the minutes and Ms. Morton seconded.
Good News Report:  The football team won a trophy in their first bowl game August 4th.
Committee Reports:  There were no committee reports.
Planning:  Nothing at this time.
New Business:
The Council reviewed the Bullying Policy and the reporting form.  Mr. Everage made a motion to approve the policy and Ms. Morton seconded.  The policy was approved.
The Council reviewed the revised Tardy Policy.  Mr. Everage made a motion to approve the revisions and Ms. Morton seconded.  The revised policy was approved.
Next SBDM:  Ms. Morton made a motion to adjourn and Mr. Everage seconded.  The next meeting will be held Thursday, September 6, 2012 at 5:00.

